

THE EWING PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your participation in your child's education is important to us. Because of this, we have developed a parent involvement policy for The Ewing Public Schools. This policy explains how we plan to work with parents to review and improve parent programs and describes how you can participate in planning these programs. We value your involvement and urge you to take the time to read this policy. Federal law requires us to distribute our parent involvement policy to parents. So, please sign the form below and return it to your child's classroom teacher by November 1, 2021 so that we can be sure you received this important information. If you have any questions, feel free to call your child's principal at

Sincerely,	Principal	
	ACKLOWLEDGMENT	
I have received the parent involv	ement policy described in this letter.	
Parent's Signature	Date	
Student's Name		
School & Grade		